-------- Original Message --------
Subject: Mangetism
From: Jennifer Hanley <flyfishlake@yahoo.com>
Date: Wed, May 21, 2008 5:42 pm
To: leadership@tigersummit.com

Hello. I am a Nurse Practitioner about to graduate with a Doctorate in Nursing Practice specializing in mental health. Two students and myself completed a project regarding Telemental health with recommendations for the increased utilization of PMHNPs and other nursing professionals along with a detailed overview of existing IT technology, grants, and programs in Tennessee. If you think this would be of interest contact me anytime.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Hanley FNP-BC, DNP student

flyfishlake@yahoo.com
931 920-8741

